“Tell Us And We'll Tell Southern New Hampshire!”

September 23, 1985

Ernest E Cooper
~ 5 Anthony Street
Provincetown MA 02675

ar Mr. Cooper;

We are all excited about your letter and are pleased to confirm
the fact that you did hear W.D.E.R. on Thursday, September 19, 1985.

You will be interested to know that W.D.E.R.'s signal has

been reached as far away as Australia. If you have any
further questions, please feel free to contact me anytime. We
truly appreciate your interest.

Good luck with future endeavors.

Respectfully,
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Jim Van Law
General Manager
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